Hello my name is Mark Calhoun. I live at 6401 Floral Park
Road Brandywine MD. 20613. | seek to appeal Specific Design
Plan —SDP — 2304 Saddle Ridge: My reasons for an appeal are
on the following pages.
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PRINCE GEORGE'S COUNTY, MD




The stripping of trees and plant, digging up the earth to place
in pipes, and releveling of the ground for the purpose of
changing waterflow will have a damaging effect on my water
well and property.

The concerns of the water well are simple. Its water levels. |
currently have a 25ft. deep well. If the water level drops the
well becomes inoperable. | will not, any circumstances will be
doing business with the WSSC.

Land Drainage

Currently water from the street flows into and adds to the
water in the front field that then exits out onto the other side
of the property using the natural lay of the land to move the
water from one point to another. Without that water way the
property will flood.

Foundation

Any flooding, especially during tropical storm season, will not
only damage my basement but foundation itself. If the changes
to the landscape cause a rise in the water table under my
property it will destroy my foundation.



_The water from my property must be allowed to drain off into
the surrounding water ways in order for it to maintain its
current condition.



